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PACHHUNGA UNIVERSITY COLLEGE 

 

WORKSHOP ON  

“CYBER SECURITY & EMERGING TECHNOLOGIES” 

 

 Pachhunga University College and NIELIT, Aizawl organized Three days workshop 

on “Cyber Security & Emerging Technologies” on 18
th

, 20
th

 & 21
st
 April, 2022 at Seminar 

Hall, Pachhunga University College, Aizawl. The programme focussed mainly on the 

students and it was a grand success with a total of 185 participants attending the workshop. 

On the 18
th

 of April, 2022 at 2:00 P.M. a short inaugural function was held, Dr. 

Lalmuanpuia Vanchhawng, Secretary, IT & Website Committee, PUC chaired the session. 

Dr.Vanramliana, Vice Chairman, IT & Website Committee, PUC and Mr. C.Zoremsanga, 

Scientist D, NIELIT delivered short speech. The programme was concluded with vote of 

thanks by Dr. H.C. Lalchhuanawma, Member, IT & Website Committee, PUC. 

The inaugural programme was followed directly by Technical session. The session 

chairman was Mr. Zothanmawia, Asst. Secretary, IT & Website Committee, PUC.  Mr. C 

Zoremsanga, Scientist D, NIELIT delivered an interesting lecture on Cyber Security. After 

his presentation and short discussion, Mr. R. Lalhruaikima, Faculty, NIELIT gave a 

wonderful presentation on Emerging technologies. 

The second day, 20
th

 April, 2022 starts directly with technical session. The session 

chairman was Dr. B. Lalruatfela, Member , IT & Website Committee, PUC.  Mr. Lalrempuia 

Sailo, STYO, NIELIT delivered a speech on Cyber Security followed by an interesting 

presentation by Mr. Lalsiamkima, Faculty, NIELIT on Emerging technologies. The session 

ended with an interesting discussion. 

On the final day, 21
st
 April, 2022, Technical session chairman was Dr. Lalrammuana 

Sailo, Member, IT & Website Committee, PUC.  Mr. Vanlalhruaia, STO, NIELIT delivered a 

delightful lecture on Cyber Security. After his presentation and short discussion, Mr. 

Lalzawmsanga, Faculty, NIELIT enlightened the audience with a wonderful presentation on 

Emerging technologies. The session ended with an interesting discussion. After the technical 

session, Dr. Vanramliana, Vice Chairman, IT & Website Committee, PUC concluded the 

workshop with his motivational speech as well as gratifying vote of thanks. 
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